Bill Morris  

Candidate for NYSUT Representative Assembly 

Bill began teaching at Mepham High School in 2000.  In 2003, he became a building representative for Mepham. From 2005-2013, he represented Mepham on the Curriculum Committee. He is proud to have served as Mepham’s Head Building Representative, Site-Based Committee member, and Local Do’s writer these last four years.  During the last two years, Bill has also been a member of the Professional Advisory Committee and a BMUST representative to the New York State United Teachers (NYSUT) Representative Assembly. 
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